
 

Invitation letter for MBA Induction 2024 

Dear Student,  

Welcome to Indira Family!  

It gives us immense pleasure to congratulate you on your admission to Master of Business 
Administration (MBA) programme, at the Shree Chanakya Education Society’s Indira Institute of 
Management, PUNE (IIMP), four times accredited by National Board of Accreditation (NBA) an 
autonomous institute  affiliated  to  Savitribai Phule Pune University. 

Pune has been well known as ‘Oxford  of  the  East’ from a long time and Indira Group of Institutes has taken 
pride in contributing  to  this noble cause of education from the last three decades. Indira Group is one of the 
largest educational institutions in the city.  Notably, IIMP has been the flagship and the first Management 
Institute established by the Indira Group, way back in 1994. The journey of IIMP has been an enduring with 
all efforts pooled in to focus on nurturing the Institute to achieve the status of most preferred institute in 
Maharashtra. Today, we are very fortunate to reap the benefits of the seeds sown 30 years ago. Since 
then, it has contributed to the cause of management education, training, research and consultancy in a 
substantial way. 
 
We welcome you to embark on a journey with some of the most bright and talented students from across 
the country, who will bring with them lot of energy, knowledge, skills and dreams to foster the camaraderie 
with your peers. In this journey we will introduce the lessons of Management in our rigorous yet interesting 
pedagogy developed by our eminent faculty on a continuous basis. Be prepared to be charmed at the 
intellect and personalities of the Faculty & Industry Stalwarts who would groom you to be a great 
professional and better human being by the end of this Program. Finally, be happy and privileged to be a  part 
of this Legendary   Institution  and   grow  big  enough   to   carry   this   legacy forward. 
 
It shall be common for you to experience excitement, exhilaration, nervousness and uncertainty while you 
take up a new program with  new people at a new place. To help you settle down, understand the 
Institute, its faculty & students, to facilitate your introduction and mingling with your batchmates, an 
Induction Program is planned at the IIMP Campus starting  from  9th  September  2024. On behalf of 
the IIMP Team, we invite you all to be the part of this exiting journey. IIMP is known for its theme-based 
Induction. Technology holds immense potential to drive sustainable development. Keeping the same in 
mind, our this year’s Induction program theme is, “Leveraging Technology; Embracing 
Sustainability”. 

We are sure you will have a fantastic learning experience at IIMP in the coming two years. 

 

Wish you a great life ahead! 

From, 

Induction Team – 2024 

Note: 

1. Reporting            time     on      09th September - 9:30  am 
2. Dress code: Students should be in formal Wear. 
Boys - White Shirt & Navy Blue Trouser 
Girls - White Shirt & Navy Blue Trouser OR Indian Formal Wear 

  

 


